







Common Lane, Waverton Chester CH3 7QT Telephone (01244) 268985 www.waverton.cheshire.sch.uk Email: head@waverton.cheshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Talbot, BEd (Hons), NPQH





Learning together. Achieving together.

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Tuesday 27th June, our year 6 pupils have been invited to join up with Guilden Sutton School to watch Snap Trap, a 50-minute online safety performance created to equip young people with the tools and attitude they need to deal with some of the dangers associated with smart technology such as tablets, smartphones and laptops. The local authority has funded the project with the aim of reaching all year 6 pupils in CWaC before they move onto high school.

It would be a great help, where possible, if parents/carers drop their children directly at the venue, Guilden Sutton Primary School, at 9.15am. Mrs Cartwright will be there to meet them. Children whose parents are unable to drop off at this time should come into school/club at their normal time and we will arrange transport. We will also arrange transport to get all the children back to school after the performance.

From the feedback seen so far, our children will greatly benefit from attending the performance.

Yours sincerely,			
Mr S Talbot Headteacher			
_		 	

Snap Trap – Tuesday 27th June – Guilden Sutton Primary School – 9.15am

 1	
Child's Name:	
I/We agree to our child participatinon necessary.	in the above event and being transported by a member of staff, if
YES NO	
Please tick to indicate if you are able	to drop your child directly at Guilden Sutton Primary School at 9.15am
YES NO	
Parent/Guardian Signed	
Parent/Guardian (Print Name)	
Date	